
January 4,2005

Joseph F. Halloran
Jacobson, Buffalo, Schoessler & Magnuson
Energy Park Financial Center, Suite 210
1360 Energy Park Drive
St. Paul, MN 55108

Re: Prairie Island Indian Community Gaming Ordinance

Dear Mr. Halloran:

This letter is in response to your request for the National Indian Gaming
Commission (NIGC) to review and approve the Prairie Island Indian Community
Gaming Ordinance. The Ordinance was received in this office on October 27,
2004. The Prairie Island Indian Community approved the Gaming Ordinance
October 19,2004, by Resolution 04-10-19-140. This letter constitutes approval of
that submission under the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act (IGRA). It is important
to note that the Ordinance is approved for gaming only on Indian lands, as defined
in the IGRA, over which the Tribe has jurisdiction.
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